DePaul welcomes
new board
members

Four new board mem-
bers joined DePaul's Board
of Directors.

K. Russian McGiriff, the
d:rector of People Inc.

Finger

Lakes,

joined the

DePaul

Community

Services

Board of

Directors.
 He has 22
years of human services
experience, including
seven years with DePaul.

Raymond Scott also
joined the
DePaul
Community
Services
Board of
Directors.
He served

McGriff

as Director .

’ T
of the DePaul Problem -
Gamblers program for
24 years. Prior to joining
The Health Association,
he served as the assistant
director of the Baden
Street Settlement Drug
Counseling Center.
Kristine Ball joined the
DePaul Adult Care Com-
munities
Board of .

SiEher Llpistehas
six years of experience in
accounting and finance

and is an active volunteer

with several community
organizations.

Gabriel Geiger, director
of the financial services
division of Lifespan of
Greater Rochester Inc.
also joined the DePaul
Adult Care Communities

Board of Directors. With

- more than 30 years of

experience in the financial
services
industry,
Geiger has
worked as
aresidence
manager at
" Brentland
Woods, an
Episcopal
Senior Llfe Community.
He is a past president
of the Greece Rotary
Internationhal.

“ For more information,
visit depaul.org.
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